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Thank you for supporting your child with the book review homework task – 
there are some fantastic entries. Reviews will be judged shortly and there 
is a prize of a book voucher for one winning entry from every class. 

 

We now have almost everybody’s costume in school ready for our show 
next week. Thank you for your support with this. If you have not already 
done so, could you please send your child’s costume into school in a 
named bag by Monday 25th March as we intend run a dress rehearsal on 
that day. 

 

It was lovely to see you all at our recent parents’ evenings this week. The 
children have worked so hard up to this point in the year and so much 
progress has been made. We really appreciate all the kind and positive 
feedback – thank you! 

 

As mentioned in last week’s letter, we will not be setting any further 
homework until after the Easter break and times tables/spelling tests are 
suspended until the first week back after the holiday due to intense show 
rehearsals. Please encourage your child to read as much as possible and 
keep their times tables ticking along. 

 

We will be holding a short information meeting about our forthcoming 
visit to Dukes Barn early next term. Details to follow shortly. 

 

Lacrosse will continue to take place every Wednesday afternoon over the 
next weeks and into the summer term. 

Thank you! 
 


